
Name:__________________Sentence 

Writing Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. I like my red bike.

Can you come over?2.

The dog was barking.3.

The water is hot.4.

Take the trash out.5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. What time is it?

That car is blue.2.

The cat is asleep.3.

Go get your shoes.4.

What is your name?5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. I like your hat.

Is it time for school?2.

I have a pet fish.3.

What color do you like?4.

It’s time for bed.5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. Go wash your hands.

My hair is red.2.

The road is long.3.

Are you hungry?4.

Can I have an apple?5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. I love my sister.

Your dress is pretty.2.

Go take the dog out.3.

Can I have a cookie?4.

Did you buy this?5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. Can we go to the park?

Do you like apple pie?2.

I like ice cream.3.

I ate cheese pizza.4.

Can you tie my shoe?5.

Teach At Daycare

Sentence 

Writing



Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. I have a blue cap.

I like to read.2.

Can I have a burger?3.

The tree is really tall.4.

Can I go to the store?5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. Go brush your teeth.

I got my hair cut.2.

Can you sweep the floor?3.

Today is my birthday.4.

I love peanut butter and jelly.5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. I like your backpack.

I want to see that movie.2.

I have a new dog.3.

It is time to get up.4.

Let’s go eat lunch.5.
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Name:__________________

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure 
to use an capital letter, finger 

spaces, and punctuation.

1. What time is the game?

My new shoes are white.2.

That bird is loud.3.

You are my best friend.4.

I have to go home.5.
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